From: sascha shinder Sent: 03 July 2019 17:42

To: Fowler, David

Subject: Objection to planning application 2019 2375/ p

Dear mr. Fowler

As a Hampstead resident I am opposed to the Abacus Belsize Park School's application. Hampstead is over-schooled and I thought it was Camden's policy to stop more schools in Hampstead, is it seriously believable that primary school kids with younger siblings in tow are going to take public transport in rain or foul to get to school adding to the gridlock and fumes? The pollution already at above legal levels noise and damage that would result are all unneccesary. The Council should stand up for its residents and not be a puppet to central government that is steadily depriving Camden and other LAs of resources. Take a stand. The Hampstead schools are already not filling their quotas and are bleeding.

Sascha